
 

2nd July  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Sports Day  

We are pleased to share that we will be running our Sports Day event this year on Wednesday 7th July at the academy. 
Students should attend the academy in their full PE kit including sports trainers, arriving at the usual time of 8:45am 
and reporting to their normal period 1 lesson. Sports events will run throughout the day with plans in place to adhere 
to Covid restrictions. Parents are welcome to attend the academy to spectate, gathering in groups of no more than 
30, between 12pm and 2pm – students will be dismissed at 2pm. As students are scheduled to spend most of the day 
outdoors, suitable clothing, such as a hat, as well as sun cream are advised.  
 
Lunch will be available for students to purchase from the canteen during slightly altered lunch times and there will 
also be an ice cream van on site for students and visitors to access.  
 
In the event of heavy rain being forecast we will rearrange the event for either Tuesday 6th July or Thursday 8th July – 
if this happens we will share the news through our social media channels.   
 
We are really looking forward to the event and the return to some normality, and we hope to see many of you there 
to cheer our students, your children, on.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs R Wakeham    Mrs A Jukes  
Head of PE and Creative  Head of Girls PE and Dance  
  
  
  

  

 

 

 

 

  
  

  

  

  

  

  



  


